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Hi, Strongly object to rezoning, I own a upscale restaurant across the street (Spiga Cucina
Italiana 7500 E Pinnacle Peak), the rezoning would be deter mental to my business; Hygiene ;
Odor; Noise, etc. If there is a formal process for sending it an objection letter, please let me
know Tejpal.Sahota@Yahoo.com Cell: (925) 548 8402 - -- sent by Tejpal Sahota (case# 1-ZN-
2023)
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